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City of Pueblo Police Department

March 4, 2023

On Saturday, March 4, 2023, at approximately 12:06 a.m., officers responded to the 400 
block of S. Santa Fe Avenue on a report of a shooting. When officers arrived, they 
discovered a deceased adult male.  Investigations was called out and it is being 
investigated as a homicide.

No suspect has been taken into custody at this time.  Updated information will be released 
when it becomes available. This is the 4th homicide investigation of 2023.

The deceased man will be identified by the Pueblo County Coroner




